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Good evening Charger Families, 

This is Melissa Baird, Principal of Inverness Middle School, sharing important information with 
you in our Weekly News Flash!   

We had a great time on Friday celebrating our students who qualified for our Quarter 1 PBIS 
Celebration, and we will have our Quarter 1 Honor Roll Celebration on Wednesday. For our IMS 
Special Recognitions of the Week, we are excited to announce our Scholars of the Week, Emma 
Storey-6th grade, Shirley Ko-7th grade, and Andy Nguyen-8th grade.  Congratulations to our 
Charger Spotlight Winner, Mr. Chuck Gatton, and our Charger Challenge Winner, Mrs. 
Wallauer’s First Period Class.  Our Athletes of the Week are Tonyah Boggs and Dominic 
Hensley, and our October Coach of the Month is Coach Katie Hughes.  Our IMS November 
Rotary Students of the Month are Cason Davis and Hannah Hughes. Additionally, we are proud 
of our students who earned PBIS Points this week and our students who earned Positive 
Referrals. 

On Monday there is an Outsiders Meeting at 2:30pm-4:30pm in the Media Center, a Gaming 
Club Meeting at 3:00pm-4:00pm in Mr. Whitaker’s Room, 631, and our first Girls Basketball 
Games of the season vs. SS at IMS starting at 3:00pm.  Our IMS School Beautification Club 
meets on Tuesday at 2:30pm-4:30pm in Mrs. Lambert’s Room, 606, and IMS Boys Tennis kicks 
off their season with their first match vs. CRMS at CRMS starting at 3:00pm.  On Wednesday 
there is an informational meeting for all of those who are interested in joining the IMS Robotics 
Club from 2:30pm-3:00pm in Mr. Ricci’s Room, 627.  On Thursday, IMS Boys Tennis will 
compete against LMS at LMS starting at 3:00pm, and IMS Girls Basketball vs. Wildwood at 
IMS starting at 3:00pm.  On Friday, there will be no school in observance of Veterans Day. 

Please know that I am available via phone or email, and I thank you for the positive partnership 
that we have with our families.  Have a wonderful week and stay tuned for your next Weekly 
News Flash on Sunday, November 13, 2022.   

Thank you, 
Mrs. Baird 
 

#StrongerTogether #ChargersUnite #back2basics #ALLmeansALL #Kind #Respectful 
#Responsible #GoChargers 


